
Manteno CUSD #5 
Minutes of the Special Meeting of the Board of Education 

Village of Manteno Officials, MEA Officers, and Good Schools, Good Kids Officers 
 

Friday, July 27, 2007 – 4:00 p.m. 
Manteno High School with transition to Manteno Middle School 

 
    

 
The meeting began at the Manteno High School at 4:00 p.m. 
 
Board members in attendance:  Mark Stauffenberg and Sam Martin – two (2). 
 
There was not a sufficient quorum for an official meeting. 
 
Those in attendance: 
 
Brian Stauffenberg, Shelly Stauffenberg, Yvette Nugent, Aimee McSpairin, Patrick 
Keigher, Cheryl Mosely, Timothy Nugent, Robin Batka, Teresa Butterfield, Kim Frame, 
Tim VanSwol, John DePoister, Craig Blanchette, Dave Fortin, Jerry LeSage, Jon Krenek, 
Paul Russert, Dawn Russert, Kathy Meyer, Brandon Fisher, Bob Huff, Kathy Tierney and 
Deb Fortin, recording secretary – approximately 23 people were in attendance. 
 
A tour of the High School construction site took place followed by a tour of the Middle 
School construction site. 
 
 
 
 
________________________  __________________________ 
Mark Stauffenberg    Patrick Mallaney 
Board President    Board Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 


